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Comment : Given the scale and likely traffic volume, there is inadequate road access to the proposed site. One end of
the existing access road is already closed by a barrier presumably to control traffic levels. As a result all traffic will access
the site via the residential end of Hazledene Road resulting in increased traffic noise, pollution and reduced road safety
in a street that has a crossing point for children accessing Hazlehead Primary and Secondary Schools. The street is
already subject to 20MPH speed bumps and at it's Western end is narrow and unlikely to cope safely with the likely
traffic volumes, | therefore wish to object to this proposed development. :
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